
 

Spay and Neuter Policy 
This policy is applicable to all members of Canine Allies CIC, and their assistance dogs, or 
assistance dogs in training. Failure to comply will result in expulsion from the organisation.  
 
As per the Assistance Dogs International (ADI) policy, all dogs must be sterilised before 
committing to their role as an assistance dog.  
 
For this reason, a dog may not undertake a public access test before this procedure is 
carried out. Valid documentation from a veterinarian must be provided before the dog is 
allowed to attempt the public access test.  
 
The sterilisation of a dog is to take place in accordance with the appropriate breed legislation 
for the specific dog, so therefore we would ask that you consult with a veterinarian to discuss 
the most appropriate time for your dog to have this procedure.  
 
Once you have obtained the appropriate documentation to confirm the sterilisation of your 
dog, please send this to info@canineallies.co.uk so we may note that the dog is suitable for 
the role.  
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